
Newsletter (Month of August, 2021) 

Kidz club Daycare 
[Unit: 139 #120 Wye road, Sherwood park, AB, T8A6P2] 
Kidzclubdaycare2021@gmail.com] T: [780-467-7000] 

“AUGUST RAIN: THE BEST OF THE SUMMER GONE 
AND THE NEW FALL NOT YET BORN. THE ODD 
UNEVEN TIME.’’    SYLVIA PATH 

Word from the Director: 

Hello everyone, hope you are all enjoying summer and the nice 
weather. We are pleased to inform you that we (new management) 
have completed two month and it was a great time with you and 
we hope for the same in near future too.  

With the weather being nice we like to go outside everyday that 
it’s possible.  Please make sure your children wear and bring 
appropriate shoes for the playground. 

Just a Reminder: 

• Fees are due by the 10th day of the every   month, any fees,
which are not received in full by this date, will be subject
to the $25 late fee. If you need help figuring out your fees
please talk to Director. Post‐dated cheques are always a
great option and can help eliminate late fees!!

• You must keep the staff up to date on any new contact
numbers or information. We must have all the current info
on file.

• Please update your child’s grade/ school or any other
changes before the new school year.

• Woohoo! We are going to start pick & drop off service
to schools in the coming school year. If any of you
would prefer our transportation facility, please let us
know in advance.

Parents Information: 

• Parents Information board is located in centre please see for
all licensing reports, menu, newsletters and flyers as they are
posted there for your information.

Welcoming & celebrating: 

We are welcoming new families 
and children to our centre. We 
currently have few spaces 
available. Any reference regarding 
new admissions would be 
appreciated. 
We are going to represent the 
duties of our community helper 
through different dramatic plays 
in regard to Labor day. 

Happy Birthday: 

 Alahna Prosser

 Zoey  Chong

Closure: 

Daycare will be closed on Monday, 
September 6th, on account of 
Labor Day! 



 

 

Learning Through Play: 
We are glad to share the information about the last month experience gained 

by our lovely kids through various activities. 

 

Kinder Room: 

Kinder showed lots of interest in insects, they learn about their habitats and 

eating habits too. They also explored their skills and creativity by working 

with variety of open ended material. As part of ‘solar system’ theme, children 

were very excited and involved in learning about planets and stars. They 

learnt the complex terms in regard to the solar system and also experienced 

the uses of telescope. 

 

Preschool Room: 

This month was very exciting and full of learning for preschoolers. As part of 

‘Fire safety’ theme, they learned about how to be safe in case of fire, played 

with fire trucks and did pretend fire drills too. They also gained knowledge 

about road signs and various means of transportation during the’ road safety 

& transportation’ theme. At the end of the month, children started showing 

their interest in water animals as being a part of ‘ocean’ theme.  

 

Toddler  Room: 

Our toddlers were very much focused on colors and shapes last month. They 

also had fun with dramatic play of ice cream parlor. While engaged in 

coloring and  painting  toddlers develop good grasping, hand-eye 

coordination and their motor skills too. 

  

 
We are looking forward for your further co-operation 
and support. Feel free to give us your suggestions and 
feedback regarding our working process. 

 
 

  

 

 

Glimpses from last       
month: 

• We, at the centre 
celebrated Heritage 
Day on July 30th , 
2021. 

• Preschoolers, 
toddlers and kinder 
made heritage art 
with logo on it. 
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